SUPERINTENDENT Cynthia Nava

ASSOCIATE SUPERINTENDENT FOR FINANCE Steve Suggs



4950 MCNUTT SUNLAND PARK, NM

P. O. DRAWER 70 ANTHONY, NM 88021 PHONE (505) 882-6243 FAX (505) 882-6228

Mr. Mark Wooden Mesilla Valley Snacks, Inc. 5350 W. Picacho Las Cruces, NM 88007

REFERENCE: GISD RFP 07-08-01

Dear Mr. Wooden:

Mesilla Valley Snacks is awarded the exclusive contract for full-service candy/snack vending service for all Gadsden locations. The award is effective for a four-year period effective August 1, 2007 thru August 1, 2011.

- 1. During that period, unless changed as mutually agreed upon, the vend prices attached to the RFP will remain in effect.
- 2. At the 10% commission rate on all snack sales net (sales tax deducted first), on every school that generated sales over \$200.00/month. The check will be sent to the GISD Purchasing Office, who will distribute accordingly.
- 3. The product mix, number and location of vending machines for each school will be determined by the principal.
- 4. GISD will not interfere with the operation of or access to vending machines.
- 5. Mesilla Valley Snacks will have first right of refusal for all concession and activity fund-raising needs, excluding those clubs whose transactions are not processed through standard GISD business procedures.
- 6. School may call you directly at (575) 523-1474.

Please excuse the oversight that the Purchasing Office did by not send this letter earlier.

GISD looks forward to continuing our partnership with Mesilla Valley Snacks. Please call me at (575) 882-6248 if you have any questions.

Sincerely, Johnson . an

Rebecca M. Acuna

Asst. Purchasing Agent